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November 5, 2020

Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk
Petersburg Borough

PO Box 329

Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Re: Letter of Interest to Serve on the SEAPA Board of Directors

Dear Debbie,

| would like to express my interest in representing Petersburg on the SEAPA Board of Directors for
calendar year 2021.

| was fortunate to be appointed as an Alternate Director for 2020 and | have enjoyed the higher-level
interaction and the conversations regarding the Agency’s long- and short-term goals. | believe that my
position with the Borough as its Utility Director provides an advantage to both the Agency and the
Borough in regard to issues that affect both entities, | also feel that my ongoing positive interactions

" and solid relationships with SEAPA management provides an opportunity for Petersburg to be well
represented on the SEAPA Board through my participation.

With the ongoing SEAPA project to replace the failed marine cable that serves Petersburg scheduled to
commence in the spring of 2021, it is important for Petersburg to be well represented and for there to
be a PMPL perspective in play during that work.

Please let me know if you have any questions of me and please forward my interest to the Mayor and
Borough Assembly for their consideration.

Thank you,

Karl Hagerman
Utility Director

Cc: Bob Lynn, Chairperson, SEAPA Board of Directors



